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To whom it may concern, 

My name is Stanley Ruidas and I am interested in representing the Island of Lanai for the Game 
Management Advisory Commission. I am an avid hunter and for the past seven years, I have been on The Lanai 
Hunter's Focus Group, with Castle and Cooke previously and now with Pulama Lanai. I have also been on the Lanai 
Community Plan Advisory Committee for four years and prior to that, on The Lanai Planning Commission for five years. I 
have lived on Lanai all of my life and was introduced to hunting at the age of nine by my dad. In 1981, I completed the 
Hunter Education Program, which was the first class for the Lanai residents. I have experienced hunting in Wyoming and 
New Zealand. I have also attended four SCI conventions in Reno and Las Vegas. Please consider my application for 
the Game Management Advisory Commission. 

Aloha and Mahalo, 

Stanley w Ruidas 


